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Why we met:

1.  Second quarterly Diversity and Inclusion in VA Council (DIVAC) meeting of Fiscal Year (FY) 2022.

What we shared with our stakeholders:

1. DIVAC Co-Chair Mr. Harvey Johnson, Deputy Assistant Secretary (DAS) for the Office of Resolution Management, Diversity, and Inclusion (ORMDI), and DIVAC Co-Chair, Ms. Gina M. Grosso, Assistant Secretary for the Office of Human Resources and Administration/ Operations, Security, and Preparedness (HRA/OSP) provided opening remarks.  
2. Mr. Harvey Johnson discussed ORMDI Website and the I-DEA Action Plan.  He also, thanked those that participated in the first I-DEA showcase related to Executed Order 14035.  
3. Ms. Terri Beer, Director, Office of Workforce Relations Human Capital Management, National Cemetery Administration (NCA), provided an update on NCA’s EEO action plan.

4. Ms. Lois Scoon, ORMDI's Veterans Benefits Administration (VBA) EEO Liaison Office, provided an update on VBA’s EEO action plan.

5. Ms. Kara Merendo, Director, Equal Employment Opportunity/Affirmative Employment Office, Veterans Health Administration (VHA), provided an update on VHA’s EEO action plan.

6.   Ms. Maureen Marks, Executive Director, VHA National Center for Organization Development (NCOD) 

             shared the AES Survey Results.
7.   Federal Women’s Program Coalition Workstream Leads gave updates on their various workstreams:
· Workstream #1 Lisea Johnson and Amy Loveridge – Considering the VA and Getting In
· Workstream #2 Soni Meckem – Develop a Leadership Pipeline of Women
· Workstream #3 Jolisa Dudley and Karmen Davis-Young – Promote Women
· Workstream #4 Soni Meckem – Retain Women
8.   Mr. Harvey Johnson reminded attendees that the Identity Insights Project is looking for Eligible Participants.
What we accomplished:

1. Robust discussions and idea exchanges on how to enhance the available programs and mitigate risk.

2. Networking and alignment across organizations.

What the action items are:

1. DIVAC co-chairs provide letter to supervisor/manager that specifies hours required for the workstream members, a thank you and an ask that they continue to participate in the work
2. DIVAC co-chairs publish an ask for more volunteers to participate in next steps work in 2022; the average hours required a month and manager approval.
What we voted on:

1. Approved summary notes as distributed and read from previous DIVAC.

